

---

## Agenda GMA Overleg Studieverenigingen

Data, time: 30-03-2016, 14:45

Location: Spiegel 7

---



1. Opening
2. Setting Agenda
3. Notifications
  - a. OS-board
    - i. CantOS
    - ii. Looking for board members
  - b. OS-committees
  - c. Study Associations
  - d. Student Union
  - e. University Council parties
  - f. Other
4. Minutes
  - a. Minutes GMA 02-03-2017
  - b. To do list

Who	What
OSb	Poll associations about overlapping masters
UReka	Send document about international housing and maths course

5. Proposal alcohol umbrella committee (for discussion)

*The OS board would like the opinion of the GMA on this committee proposal for a definitive version at the April GMA.*
6. Activism grants division document (for discussion)

*The OS board would like the opinion of the GMA on the activism grants division policy as used for the 2016 grants division. What needs to change for the coming year?*
7. Membership payments of international members (for discussion)

*Isaac Newton would like to discuss how other associations cope with new international students that do not have a bank account yet.*
8. Charge into SRC
  - a. Leon Bremer
9. A.O.B.
10. To do list résumé
11. Closing